Heckington st Andrew’s Church of
England Primary School Newsletter

29th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Please do join us for our Harvest Festival which will be held at St Andrew's Church on
Monday 3rd October at 9.30 a.m.

Remember we will be collecting donations for the New Life Community Larder as part of
our harvest festival and they are particularly looking for tinned produce (e.g. potatoes
and vegetables, ravioli, fruit, pasta, meat etfc.) and soup, cereal, jam, biscuits, tea and
coffee. All items must be "in date” as produce past its sell by date cannot be used.

Please bring any contributions to school on Monday morning.

We are so excited that finally we can invite the whole school community to a celebration
altogether and we are looking forward to sharing this with you. \

Yours sincerely

Mrs Bentley
Head Teacher

Medication

Just a reminder that all medication you wish us to administer
to your child during the day must be prescribed by a GP and
brought through to the office in the morning, where we will
then ask you to complete a form . This can also be done at
drop off at Breakfast club. Medication is then stored
appropriately until it is required. The medication form is also
available on the website for you to download and complete at
home.

Also now it is the cold season, we are unable to allow cough
sweets/pastilles to be brought in with your child at school for
the safety of all.

Thank you for your understanding.

The PTFA raised £92.80
from this week's Bag2School!

It will all help fowards the
Outdoor Classroom fund,
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Diary Dates
3.10.22 - Harvest Festival in Church 9.30am (Parents invited)
W/c 17.10.22 - Parents’ evenings
20.10.22 - VYear 3 Class worship for parents 9.00am (in school)
21.10.22 Last day of term

31.10.22 First day back of term
03.11.22 Wrates school photographs
16.11.22 NHS flu nasal spray
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Year 6

Here are some examples of our photography. The fruit is based on the artist
Edward Weston who made art using close up monochrome photography called
Macro Photography. .

) a These are album
' covers based on the
artist Philip Boateng,
who creates art using
an iPhone and filters.




Are you looking for a primary
school place for September
2023?

Come and see
what we can offer!

Please come and have a look around our lovely
school on the following dates:

Wednesday 2nd November 4.00 - 6.00 p.m.
Tuesday 8th November 9.30 - 11.00 a.m.
Please contact the school office to book your place. If you are unable

to attend on these dates, please call us to arrange an alternative
time to look around.

We believe that Heckington
St. Andrew's is a special
place for your child to learn
and grow and we work very
hard to value every
individual and provide the
very best for every child in
our care.

We provide a creative and
nurturing environment
where children can explore,
discover and learn through
real life experiences to build
the foundations for a
lifelong love of learning.

Contact us on: 01529 460633 or
email:
enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk.

Please also visit our website at:
http:/ /www.heckington.lincs.sch.uk
to find out more about our school.
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Carre’s Grammar School

Outreach

E\"/ery Sundéy 8. SO'am
Free weeI<Iy~t|med 2k
For A 14 year olels

Benefits physical and mental well being :)
Fresh air, exercise and social interaction :)
Celebrate personal achievements - milestone wristbands :)
Register beforehand for your unique barcode - parkrun.org.uk




